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Ohio Attorney Urges Companies to Take the Lead with #MeToo
Culture
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While it’s difficult for leaders to take a thorough and honest assessment of a company’s work

culture, the rise of the #MeToo movement has made it a priority. Cleveland attorney Sarah Moore

discusses the steps companies should take to ensure a positive and responsive workplace culture in

her IndustryWeek authored article.

To read the full article, visit IndustryWeek.
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